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Government is working to address the high demand for affordable housing in Hinton with the opening of new units in the Happy Creek Estates development.
The province and the Town of Hinton partnered to construct the new complex as part of a greater affordable housing development. The addition includes nine affordable housing units, three of which are barrier-free.
The Alberta government provided a capital grant of about $1 million toward the project.
Martin Long, MLA for West Yellowhead, participated in the grand opening on behalf of Josephine Pon, Minister of Seniors and Housing.
“Our government is proud to contribute to this affordable housing development to help more Albertans get on the path to financial stability. We are committed to working with other levels of government, community organizations and private-sector partners to best support the housing needs of Albertans.”
Josephine Pon, Minister of Seniors and Housing 
“Affordable housing is more than a place to sleep; it’s access to economic mobility, to healthy childhood development, to nutrition and health. This new affordable housing development means a better life for more Hintonites, at a time when need in our community is great.”
Marcel Michaels, mayor, Town of Hinton 
Quick facts
1. The Seniors and Housing Capital Plan includes $619 million over four years to deliver 2,700 new and regenerated affordable housing units, while maintaining 26,400 existing units.
1. Budget 2019 allocated $151 million to support the development and maintenance of a sustainable affordable housing system.
1. Happy Creek Estates is an affordable housing complex with a total of 56 units operated by the Evergreens Foundation.
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